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Welcome back.  

The weather has been terrible this week. We have had some        

children still not coming to school in their coats, please make 

sure that they have coats now as the weather is very often wet, 

cold and windy.  

This half term is a long one, but we have lots of things              

happening. Handy reminders of events are on this newsletter but 

also check the APP and the website.  

Goodbye 

I mentioned in the last newsletter that Miss Conroy was not                

currently at school and it is with great sadness that I can inform 

you she will not be returning. Miss Schultz has been employed to 

teach Skylark class for the rest of the academic year. I know you 

will all join me in thanking Miss Conroy for all she has done at the 

school and wish her the very best.  

Congratulations 

I also said that Miss Aneesa was now on maternity leave and I 

can announce she has had a little girl and all are doing well.  

Charities 

We have a few events coming up that are for charities. This 

month Remembrance day, and we will have poppies and           

different merchandise for children to buy. They will be available 

next week. On Friday the 10th November the children can wear 

red clothes to help celebrate Remembrance Day.  

Remembrance Day is a memorial day observed in                  

Commonwealth member states since the end of the First World 

War in 1919 to honour armed forces members who have died in 

the line of duty. The day is also marked by war remembrances in 

several other non-Commonwealth countries. In most countries, 

Remembrance Day is observed on 11 November to recall the end 

of First World War hostilities. Hostilities formally ended "at the 

11th hour of the 11th day of the 11th month" of 1918, in        

accordance with the armistice signed by representatives of          

Germany and the Entente between 5:12 and 5:20 that morning. 

The First World War officially ended with the signing of the Treaty 

of Versailles on 28 June 1919.  
Have a great weekend.  
Miss Katie Jennings 

Headteacher 
 

Reception 2024 

Open days If you 

have friends or 

family who have 

children who have 

birthdays between 

the 1st September 

2019 and 31st      

August 2020 we are 

having open days 

next week. On 

Wednesday 8th  

November they can 

visit the North site at 

9.30am and 

5.30pm. On         

Thursday 9th           

November we will 

open the South site 

at 9.30am and 

5.30pm  



7th Individual & sibling photos 

8th 9.30am & 5.30pm Open day North Reception 2024 parents 

      Year 3 & 5 Intofilm Festival trip—Stratford 

9th 9.30am & 5.30pm Open Day South Reception 2024 parents 

      Reception Intofilm Festival Trip—Stratford 

      Book fair on North until the 15th  

10th Poppy Day wear it Red.  

 Blackbird class assembly 

       Year 1 Intofilm festival Stratford 

13th Year 5 swimming—2 weeks 

        Anti-Bullying week 

13th Year 6 Stand by me workshops 

14th Year 4 & 5 Road Safety workshops 

15th Year 2 Into film festival—Barbican 

15th Year 4 Into Film Festival—Barbican 

16th Book Fair on South until 22nd.  

SPECIAL DATES 

2 

Remember,           
remember the fifth 
of November ... the 
day known as Guy 
Fawkes Night,          
Bonfire Night and 
Firework Night. The 

annual celebration has 

been observed on       

November 5 for more 

than 400 years           

following the             

Gunpowder Plot of 

1605 when 13               

conspirators planned 

to blow up Parliament 

and kill King James I.  

Fawkes was arrested 

while guarding explosives 

the plotters had placed 

beneath the House of 

Lords.  People in London 

lit bonfires to celebrate 

the failure of the plot, 

and an act of Parliament 

was passed to appoint 

the date as a day of 

thanksgiving for the 

"joyful deliverance of 

James I". This act           

remained in force for 254 

years, until 1859.  

Attendance     

The table shows the 

classes with above 

95% this week. Well 

done the Nursery full 

timers on both sites.  

 

2 Wagtail 95.19% 

2 Wren 95.24% 

3 Swan 95.77% 

1 Kestrel 95.93% 

2yr North PM 96.00% 

5 Goldcrest 96.30% 

4 Barn Owl 96.33% 

Nursery North Full Time 96.94% 

3 Skylark 97.24% 

4 Buzzard 97.24% 

4 Blackbird 97.67% 

Nursery North AM 98.08% 

3 Sparrow 98.33% 

5 Goose 98.57% 

6 Chiff Chaff 98.57% 

2yr North AM 100.00% 

Nursery South Full Time 100.00% 



MUSIC Focus in school:  



Thank you to the PTA for 

their help at the Spooky 

Disco. There is a           

meeting next week to 

start planning for the 

Christmas Fair—watch 

out for an APP alert for 

more details. All              

welcome. 




